
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: {Spam?} SUBMISSION - CHANGES TO ABORTION BILL
Date: Friday, 24 June 2016 3:42:22 PM

Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am personally opposed to the current bill before Parliament which removes all
 protections and puts in no safeguards for the woman and child.
 
I believe the current laws are suitable and should not be altered. I am also of the
 belief that late-term abortions should be illegal unless the mother's life is
 endangered. I am concerned that late-term abortions are detrimental to the
 mothers mental health and they should not be making such important, life-
changing decisions at this stage of their pregnancies. Instead other options should
 be made more accessible to them, such as adoption.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Lisa Burr
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